From: Christa Johnson - Town Manager

To: Stock, Benjamin L.

Cc: Cyndie Martel

Subject: FW: SAFRR update???

Date: Thursday, March 9, 2023 10:51:55 AM

Another comment received about County’s SAFER project update on the Town Council’s
agenda tonight

Christa Johnson

Town Manager, Town of Ross
PO Box 320

Ross, CA 94957-0320
415-453-1453 x107
cjohnson@townofross.org

From: Doug Ryan <dougryan999 @gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 2:08 PM

To: CouncilAll <towncouncil@townofross.org>; Christa Johnson - Town Manager
<cjohnson@townofross.org>; Richard Simonitch <rsimonitch@townofross.org>
Subject: SAFRR update???

My name is doug ryan and i reside at 74 sir francis drake blvd in ross.

Please help me understand what is going on with SAFRR. Brian Colbert stated in definitive terms he
has spoken with a Ross representative and they are onboard with demolishing BB2 and putting up
the baffles prior to mitigation being performed.

As we all know, it is physically impossible to remove one object from a stream and try to replace it
with something that provides exactly 100% same results with flood waters. So when it rains, all
entities participating in this charade will be sued and will lose.

Where is the FEMA-required mitigation? What is the status of the CLOMR?

| plan to ask very specific questions of county reps on Thursday and | am expecting your full support.
Doug Ryan

415.297.8402
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